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A First in GCT’s history! 

Gleam is a GCT commune recognising the professional prowess of GCT’s students and the gates that 

lay open for them in their futures made possible by rigorous training and unrelenting dedication. Gleam 

2022 was held on 13th of November along with the inauguration of the renovated Main Auditorium. 

Dr.Kavitha Thangamani (Alumna 1993), Chief research and development officer, Exterro, presided 

over  the event as chief guest. She made remarkable comments on the professionalism of GCT students and 

their reliability during her address. 

Our Principal Dr. P. Thamarai, Chief guest Dr. Kavitha Thangamani, Training and Placement Officer          

Dr. K. Ramesh, All Heads of Departments and the Placement Representatives of various departments 

were honoured with momentos for their untiring efforts and dedication for the welfare of the student 

community. Students were awarded their offer letters by our honorable Principal, Chief guest and HODs. 

The departments of CSE and IT signed an MOU with Exterro at the event for assured annual 

recruitment and to bring in more market opportunities for all students. Exterro also sponsored Gleam 22’. 

Placement Report: 
 

During the academic year 2021-22, A total of 556 students took part in placement drive. 500 

students received job offers from 66 companies that visited our campus with the highest package being 

14.5 LPA. 

The placement statistics for the academic year 2021-2022 are as follows: 
 

Branch Intake Eligible Placed % 

CSE 65 56 56 100 

ECE 66 55 49 89 

IT 65 55 51 93 

EEE 67 60 56 93 

Mech 130 80 72 90 

Prod 60 50 41 82 

Civil 120 70 60 86 

EIE 62 60 58 97 

IBT 105 70 57 81 

 740 556 500 90 

 

The placement drive for 2022-2023 began in May of 2022. A total of 546 students from batch of 

2023 are taking part in campus placements and 430  students have received job and internship offers. 

The highest offer made so far is 17 LPA. 

With the beginning of the new tenure of Dr. K. Ramesh as the new Placement Officer, campus 

placements have took a new positive turn, through the expansion of recruiters profile and effective 

placement training for students. Students have expressed heartfelt gratitude and support for this new 

beginning. 


